RECEIVED

ALAN M. ARAKAWA MAYOR

2018 MAR -1 PM 3: 10



KEITH A. REGAN MANAGING DIRECTOR

OFFICE OF THE FFICE OF THE MAYOR
COUNTY COUNCIL Ke'ena O Ka Meia

COUNTY OF MAUI - Kalana O Maui

February 27, 2018

The Honorable Mike White Council Chair and Members Maui County Council 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair White and Members:

Re: Notice of Vacancy

In accordance with the County Code, Section 2.41.040, this communication is made to report the following vacancy:

Police Commission. The Mayor's Office received Commission Member Max Tsai's resignation on February 21, 2018.

Please contact the Mayor's Executive Assistant, Mike Molina, if you have any questions on this communication.

Sincerely,

ALAN M. ARAKAWA

Mayor

AA:mm/pn-vacancy

COUNTY COMMUNICATION NO. 18-86

Pili Nahooikaika - Re: Resignation

From: Mike Molina

To: Alan Arakawa; Max Tsai
Date: 2/22/2018 8:18 AM

Subject: Re: Resignation

CC: Amy Lau; Kevin Tanaka; Nahooikaika, Pili

Max,

Thank you for volunteering to serve Maui County. Hoping your wife's health and business situation improves. Please feel free to let us know in the future if you are available to serve and would like to be considered for other boards and commissions.

Aloha,

Mike

>>> Max Tsai <todamaxmaui@gmail.com> 2/21/2018 5:33 PM >>> Aloha Mike and Mayor Arakawa,

Thank you for your trust and the privilege to serve our community.

With sadness, I'm writing to inform you that I'm resigning from the Maui Police Commission due to personal reasons, effective immediately.

The challenges with my business and my wife's health along with other matters are forcing me to redirect my focus away from volunteer work. It has truly been a privilege and an honor to have served on all the boards and commissions especially the Salary and Planning Commissions as their past Chairs.

My intention has always been to make Maui a better place for all of us.

This is not a permanent decision. Thus I will certainly leave the door open for future opportunities where I can make a significant difference.

Mahalo for all you have done and doing for Maui!

Sincerely,

Max Tsai